
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

MAYOR’S MESSAGE   
Congratulations to the  
successful community groups 
and the 16 community  
events and activities that  
will share in $39,918 of  
funding thanks to the  
Gannawarra Community  
Flood Recovery Grants program. 
Made possible thanks to the Victorian and 
Commonwealth governments, these 
events and activities will assist the 
Gannawarra’s social recovery from the 
October-December 2022 floods. 
My fellow Councillors and I look forward to 
seeing these events and activities occur 
over the coming months. 
Kind regards, 
Mayor Charlie Gillingham 
 

COUNCIL MEETING  
The next Meeting of Council will be held on 
Wednesday, 20 September at the Kerang 
Senior Citizens Centre, starting at 6pm. A 
recording will be available at 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/meetings no later than 
24 hours after this meeting. 
Residents can submit questions to Council 
for consideration during Question Time by 
completing a form at 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/QuestionTime by 
8.30am the day before each meeting. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

FIRE HAZARD CLEARING 
A wet winter has created the ideal 
conditions for grass and weed growth, and 
with a dry spring/summer forecast, this 
will produce a heightened fire danger risk. 
To alleviate this, Council will undertake fire 
hazard inspections during September and 
October. 
Residents are asked to reduce the fire risk 
on their properties now and continue to 
do so during summer. 
For more information, please visit 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/fires  
 

 

SIR JOHN GORTON LIBRARY’S 
20TH BIRTHDAY 
Come along to Kerang’s Sir John Gorton 
Library on Friday, 15 September between 
3pm-6pm to mark the building’s 20th 
birthday. 
Festivities include a free barbecue, 
outdoor games and Small Age Rampage 
Disco. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

EMPLOYMENT VACANCIES 
• Manager People and Culture – 

Permanent full-time 
• People and Culture Officer – Permanent 

full-time 
• Outdoor Pool Lifeguards – Casual 
• Kindergarten Teacher – Casual 
• Early Childhood Educator – Casual 

positions available 
For more information, please visit 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/jobs 
 

IMMUNISATION SESSION 
WEDNESDAY, 6 SEPTEMBER 
KERANG (10.30 am – 12 noon) 
NOTE:  Bookings are essential, which can be 
made by phoning (03) 5450 9333.  For more 
details, please visit 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/immunisation 
 

SIGN UP FOR COUNCIL NEWS 
Would you like the latest news from Council 
delivered to your inbox? 
If so, please visit www.gsc.vic.gov.au/news  
and click on the “Sign up for the latest news 
by email” link. 
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MUNICIPAL EMERGENCY 
MANAGEMENT PLAN UPDATE 
Residents are encouraged to help Council 
and agencies rewrite the Gannawarra 
Emergency Management Plan, which 
guides the management of emergencies in 
the Gannawarra and how agencies 
respond to these incidents. 
To assist with the rewriting of the plan, 
residents can provide feedback and what 
they would like to see included in the new 
version of the document by completing a 
10-minute survey located at 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/emergencyplan 
before 5pm Wednesday, 27 September. 
 

SPLASH INTO A SUMMER JOB 
YOU’LL LOVE! 
Council is seeking applications for its 
Outdoor Pool Lifeguard team for the 
2023/24 swimming pool season. 
For more information or to apply, please 
visit www.gsc.vic.gov.au   
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